March 30, 2011
Mike J. Walla, P.E.

Walla Engineering LTD.
6100 Indian School Rd. NE
Albuquerque, NM  87110
Re:      First Financial Renovation, 831 Juan Tabo NE
Request for Permanent C.O.  - Approved

Engineer’s Stamp dated: 10-04-10 (K-21/D033)

Certification dated: 03-24-11


Dear Mr. Walla,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 03-24-11, the above referenced Certification is approved for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3977.

Sincerely,

Rudy E. Rael,
Engineer Assistant, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

File

